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Summary:

An undated memorandum, produced most likely in the late spring of 1963 (most likely in
May) that outlines Soviet thinking on the most recent discussions with US
representatives on the nuclear nonproliferation treaty. The memorandum is crystal clear
that the key goal for Soviet negotiators was to avoid West German control over nuclear
weapons. This is why Moscow opposed the idea of a Multilateral Nuclear Force. However,
Soviet officials also admitted that it was better to agree to a treaty that did not explicitly
prohibit a multilateral nuclear force as long as their US counterparts committed not to
let West German authorities have an authoritative role in authorizing nuclear-weapon
use
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